
 

 
 
 

Notice of Action by E-mail Between Meetings for 
Judicial Council Technology Committee 

 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(1)(B), public notice is hereby given 
that the Judicial Council Technology Committee proposes to act by email between meetings on 
Wednesday, April 1, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. The Chair has concluded that prompt action is needed. 
The proposed action and materials are available on the committee web page on the California 
Courts website listed above. 
 
Proposed Action  
The committee will consider whether to approve the recommended allocations for the Jury 
Management System Grant program for Fiscal Year 2019 – 2020. The budget for the Jury 
System Grant Program is funded by royalties from selling jury instructions which are deposited 
in the Trial Court Improvement and Modernization Fund. These funds can only be used for jury-
related projects. Funding allocations are proposed according to the objectives of the program, 
prioritization categories, funding metrics, and other considerations. 
 
Written Comment 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(2), written comments pertaining to the 
proposed action may be submitted before the Judicial Council Technology Committee acts on the 
proposal. For this specific meeting, comments should be e-mailed to jctc@jud.ca.gov. Only written 
comments received. by Friday, March 27, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. will be provided to advisory body 
members. 
 
Posted on: March 24, 2020 
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